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Forest Schools 

On Thursday, Year 4 will be taking part in an educational forest 
school lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please ensure 
children wear suitable clothing and footwear for the weather and 

bring a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long hair is tied back 
for this session. 

Stars of the Week 

Our stars of the week for last week are:  

Nursery: Henry     Class 1: Hetty   Class 2: Alaia    

Class 3: Otto    Class 4: Scarlet    Class 5: Tilly 

Class 6: Ethan W    Class 7: Thomas     Class 8: Joshua 

Class 9: Hawwa      Class 10: Ava     Class 11: Samuel 

  Class 12: Toby    Class 13: Effie     Class 14: Chase 

Whole School Award: Hugo Mc (Class 12) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Well done to them all! 

Friends of Wynyard Primary 

Christmas Raffle 

Raffle tickets were sent home with children last week.  

We are very lucky to be able to offer some fantastic prizes for 
this year's Christmas Raffle thanks to many wonderful local    

businesses and friends of the school. We will share our full prize 
list later this week. 

If you can help support school in any way by selling tickets to 
friends and family we would really appreciate it. Extra books / 

tickets can be collected from the school office. 

How to complete your raffle tickets 

You only need to include your name and contact number on each 
ticket stub, there is no need to include your address. Please  

return all ticket stubs and money to the school office no later 
than Friday 13th December. 

The draw will take place in school on Wednesday 18th December. 

Christmas Fair  

It's now less than two weeks until our Christmas Fair which is 
being held in our school hall on Friday 29th November 3.15pm - 
5.15pm. It's free to enter and we hope you can come along to 

support us. 

Year 4 Arts and Crafts Club 

Unfortunately, Thursday’s (21st November) Year 4 Arts and 
Crafts Club is cancelled due to staff training.  

Year 5 visit to Cummins Engine Plant 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 On Tuesday last week, Year 5 attended Cummins           
Engine Plant, where they investigated sustainability and global 
warming linked to transport. They worked together to engineer 

eco-friendly vehicles and this involved a high level of focus, 
engineering skills, problem-solving skills and teamwork. They 
did a wonderful job and it seems we have a year group full of 

future engineers! 

Cycle Path 
We have a number of children who cycle to school and use the 

cycle path on the school grounds.  If you are walking, please 
keep to the walking side of the path so everyone can get to and 

from school safely. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Choir Anti-Bullying Worship 
Thank you to our choir who sang Respect by Erasure during     

worship last week as part of this year’s anti-bullying theme of 
‘Choose Respect.’ What an amazing performance with a very   

important message! Thanks to Mrs Lofts and Miss Menezes for 
organising this! 

Tempest School Photographs 

Tempest Photography will be in school on Wednesday 20th  
November to take individual photographs of all children.  

Children going trampolining need to come to school in uniform 
with a change of clothing. 

Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

Intrahealth are coming into school on Thursday 28th November 
to administer the Nasal Flu Vaccines.  

Please complete the consent form by following the link below 
(one for each child): 

https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/605730d7 

Children in Need 
We had a fun-filled day celebrating Children in Need on Friday. 
We managed to raise a grand total of  £854.27– thank you so 

much for all of your kind donations! 
 

School Cleaning Job 

A position has become available for a Cleaning Operative in 
school to start immediately. Further details are as follows: 

Monday to Friday 3.30pm-7.30pm 

£11.44 per hour 

Must have an enhanced DBS 

For further information, please contact the school office. 

https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/605730d7

